
Society of Indiana Archivists 

2016 Fall Workshop 

"Past History, Digital Future: Indiana DPLA Metadata" 

 

When: Friday, October 28, 2016  

Time:  9:00 AM – 4:30 PM (Check-in and light breakfast will be from 9:00 to 
9:45 AM) 

Where: Hodge Hall at Indiana University (Bloomington, Indiana) 

Cost: $25 for student members, $35 for 
individual/institutional/retired/volunteer members, $55 for non-members 
(includes a light breakfast and beverages) 

Registration: Registration for the Fall Workshop is closed. 

 

About the Workshop: 

This workshop is for those interested in providing greater access to their 
unique, locally hosted digital archival collections through inclusion in the 
Digital Public Library of America (DPLA) and/or Indiana Memory. The 
presenters will guide participants in structuring existing metadata to conform 
to DPLA and Indiana Memory standards and the training will be geared 
towards the needs of archival institutions. This session will also be tailored to 
the content management systems in use by attendees, so whether you use 
CONTENTdm, PastPerfect, or another content management system, 
facilitators will provide tools to help you unveil your archives to the world. 

The day will include the following: 

 Introduction to DPLA and Indiana Service Hub 

 Understanding IM DPLA metadata documentation 

 Using CONTENTdm mapping recommendations 

 Using IM DPLA Metadata Mapping Tool 
 Understanding copyright and DPLA 

 Other tools available to help with metadata 



For those also planning to attend the Indiana Library Federation 
Conference or the Indiana Memory DPLA Fest this year, this day-long 
workshop will be geared specifically for the archival community and offer 
hands-on experience. 

To enable a hands-on experience, participants will be encouraged to bring 
sample datasets (spreadsheets, for example) and credentials for accessing 
their content management systems online enabling them to examine mapping 
options and export data for testing with mapping tools 

Participants will work in homogeneous groups to discuss and come up with 
answers together. 
 

About the Facilitators: 

Tina Baich is an Associate Librarian at IUPUI University Library where she is 
Head of Bibliographic & Metadata Services and Resource Sharing & Delivery 
Services. She has been responsible for the library’s metadata creation since 
2009 and served on the Indiana Memory DPLA Metadata/Aggregation 
Committee in 2015/2016. 

Jill Black is a Library Technician at the Indiana State Library. She digitizes 
and uploads content for both Indiana Memory and Hoosier State Chronicles 
projects. Jill serves on the Indiana Memory DPLA Metadata/Aggregation 
Committee. 

Janice Gustaferro is the Metadata Librarian at Butler University and currently 
serves on the Indiana Memory DPLA Metadata/Aggregation Committee. 

Julie Hardesty is the Metadata Analyst at Indiana University Bloomington 
Libraries. She plans long-term metadata strategies for the IU Libraries and 
advises on appropriate standards and approaches to creating and managing 
metadata for digital projects, collections, and systems. Julie currently serves 
on the Indiana Memory DPLA Metadata/Aggregation Committee. 

Joan Hostetler, owner of Heritage Photo & Research Services, specializes in 
local research and photograph preservation. She also works on an Indiana 
Bicentennial Celebration project called Indiana Album, a community-submitted 
digital archive of Indiana-related photographs. Joan serves on the Indiana 
Memory DPLA Metadata/Aggregation Committee. 

http://www.ilfonline.org/?page=2016annualconference
http://www.ilfonline.org/?page=2016annualconference
https://dplaind.wordpress.com/2016/08/12/im-dpla-fest-2016/


Connie Rendfeld is the Digital Initiatives Librarian at the Indiana State Library. 
She manages the Indiana Memory project and the Indiana Memory DPLA 
Service Hub for the state of Indiana. 

Aaron Smith is Assistant Manager for Technical Services at the Genealogy 
Center at Allen County Public Library in Fort Wayne, where he is primary 
liaison for digitization partnerships with Internet Archive (a DPLA content hub) 
and Family Search. He is a member of the Indiana Memory DPLA 
Metadata/Aggregation Committee. 

 


